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Improve the signage on the outside of buildings to indicate what rooms are in what buildings. 

 

CURRENT CHALLENGE:  

Different buildings on campus that have the same name, such as Mclane Hall are not clearly marked as to what 

classrooms (office and room numbers) are located in such a building. This can cause confusion for new students, first 

time visitors and even new faculty. 

 

PROPOSED SOLUTION: 

 

Better signage for the outside of buildings to indicate what rooms are in that building. It is difficult for visitors, new 

students and even faculty to know for instance, where an office in Mclane Hall is located since there is more than one 

Mclane Hall. 

 

BENEFITS TO FRESNO STATE: 

 

If the signs were posted on the outside of the buildings such as 190-208 for instance, then people would know and not 

be looking in each building to determine where an office is located. This would be helpful to new students and faculty 

coming on campus for the first time and especially helpful to visitors. As we try to involve more community members 

in the university, we need the school to be student and visitor "friendly". 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

 

 


